Alexandra House 33 Kingsway London WC2B 6SE

T 08456 404040 F 020 7421 6855 enquiries@ofsted.gov.uk www.ofsted.gov.uk



24 October 2007

Mr Joe West Principal Tresham Institute Kettering Campus Windmill Avenue Kettering Northants NN15 6ER

Dear Mr West

Ofsted survey inspection programme – 14-19 reforms

Thank you for your hospitality and co-operation, and that of your staff and students during my visit on Wednesday 17 October 2007 as part of our survey on 14-19 developments in the local area.

The visit provided valuable information which will contribute to our national evaluation and reporting. Published reports are likely to list the names of the contributing institutions, but individual institutions will not be identified in the main text.

Tresham Institute has developed its curriculum appropriately to meet the needs and interests of young people in the local area. The ROVA programme is successful and valued by students. The links with local schools are very productive.

The commitment, participation and continued support of the college have contributed greatly to the successful planning and preparation for taking forward the 14-19 reforms in the local area.

If there are any points or aspects of the visit you wish to discuss, please get in touch. As we will be evaluating the survey, you may be contacted in the future to find out your views. I hope you will contribute to this evaluation. Thank you once again.

Yours sincerely

Davinder Dosanjh Her Majesty's Inspector